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PRESENTATION BY KEITH SABIEL, JR. FOR THE TINGLER PARK BOARDWALK
RENOVATION PROPOSAL

NOTE: The Tingler Park Boardwalk is in need of repairs and a possible redesign to assist with the maintenance
of the waterway by the County. For City Council's consideration, Mr. Sabiel will provide a presentation that
will include four options with cost estimates.
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